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This Bill if Enacted will do nothing to stop Criminal activity. Criminals don't follow 

laws. Law abiding Gun owners already go into a Gunshop and fill out a 4473 form to 

prove they are legitimate. This bill will make it harder for a law abiding Citizen to 

protect themselves against the growing number of criminals in this state. This bill will 

make it impossible for the people of the State of Oregon to purchase a firearm to 

either defend themselves against criminals, or to simply get a Hunting rifle to provide 

for there Family. The Constitution says that the right of the People to keep and Bear 

arms shall not be infringed. This law is doing exactly that. The senators and 

Congressman who are going to pass this bill are not listening to the people that voted 

them in. We the people are the ones that get to say what laws we want passed. This 

is not one of the ones we the people support. It is unconstitutional and a smack in the 

face to the already law abiding Gun owners of Oregon. It will hurt the citizens and the 

Gunshops that are a part of the revenue of this state. This law if enacted will just 

make the citizens into criminals let the Real Crimals get the upper hand in this State. 


